Gold Humanism Honor Society

GHHS is an international society dedicated to supporting humanism in medicine, and SCUSOM
sponsors one of the largest GHHS chapters for SGU students. Membership is based on peer
nomination, faculty review and induction in the third year of medical school. Membership requires a
commitment to a service or chapter project. Students interested in the GHHS can find more
information on the GHHS web-site and can contact Dr. Cheryl Cox Macpherson, the faculty sponsor, at

ccox@sgu.edu.
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